Los Osos Community Service District
April Chamber of Commerce Report
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e We are currently all hands on deck organizing the first community awards
celebration since the pandemic. The event is scheduled for June 3rd at the
South Bay Community Center and will be a slightly more formal jazz
themed event. We will be honoring all the awardees who have not been able
to have an award in their year due to the COVID.

If you have any questions, you can always email info@lobpchamber.org.

Thank you,

Tt
Tom Cross, President of the Los Osos/Baywood Park Chamber Of Commerce.
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